Aoibhín Landy
7 The Close
Mount Merrion
Co. Dublin
Telephone: 083 366 9963
Email: aoibhin.landy@gmail.com
ByrneWallace
88 Harcourt Street 
St. Kevin’s
Co. Dublin                                                                                                                      22 October 2020
  
Traineeship Programme

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Aoibhín Landy and I wish to apply to the Traineeship Programme at ByrneWallace, which I became aware of having visited the ByrneWallace website. I am currently in my final year of the Bachelor of Business and Law degree (BBL) at UCD. 

As a UCD Business and Law student, my knowledge of business but passion for law has attracted me to commercial law. I am applying to ByrneWallace because I believe that your Traineeship Programme will give me invaluable legal experience in diverse departments and allow me to gain the best one-to-one training. I am drawn to ByrneWallace because of the emphasis it places on the importance of trainee-partner relationships and collegiality. I want to be a ByrneWallace trainee because I believe that even the open office layout demonstrates BryneWallace’s commitment to providing support and training to its trainees. Furthermore, as the law evolves rapidly, it is very important to me to work in a firm that supports continuous professional development and training, like ByrneWallace.

Lastly, due to my unique academic background in Business and study of Employment Law and Property Law, I am particularly interested in these fields.  I am applying to ByrneWallace because I want to gain experience specifically in these legal areas, learning from field experts. 

I have enclosed a CV highlighting my education and work experience. I hope to have the opportunity of hearing from you. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

Yours sincerely,
Aoibhín Landy. 

